PLYMOUTH MONTHLY MEETING OF THE RELIGIOUS SOCIETY OF FRIENDS PLYMOUTH MEETING PA. 19462

November 30, 2020

Bonnie and David Miller 153 E. Ninth Avenue Conshohocken, PA 19428

Dear Bonnie and David,

A vibrant Plymouth Monthly Meeting is important to all of us and requires our care. Our Monthly Meeting supports the ministries of members and attenders, maintains our Meetinghouse and property, helps PMM children attend Quaker schools, and provides for the needs of the Quarterly and Yearly Meeting.

Plymouth Monthly Meeting has budgeted a total of \$20,100 in contributions from members and attenders for the fiscal year ending on December 31, 2020. As we know, 2020 has been an unsettling year all of us. In addition to the health concerns caused by the Pandemic and faced by all of us, PMM has lost \$3000 in income normally earned from the rental of the Annie H. Wilson Room and has incurred additional costs caring for the Meetinghouse.

As of October 31, 2020, Plymouth Monthly Meeting has received a total of \$11,935 in donations from members and attenders. In order to reach our budgeted goals for the year and replace the lost rental income from being unable to rent the Annie H. Wilson Room, Plymouth Monthly Meeting must raise a total of \$11,165 by the end of our fiscal year on December 31, 2020 to reach our budget.

There is still time to help and participate in this effort. Please join other individuals and families and make a contribution to the Plymouth Monthly Meeting Annual Appeal, so the important work of the Meeting continues. Together, our support makes a difference.

Sincerely,

Ralph Henninger

Ralpl

Member of Plymouth Monthly Finance Committee